
TOWN OF CAMPTON 
ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

1307 NH RT 175 
CAMPTON, NH  03223 

JUNE 4, 2009 
 

 
 
The Zoning Board of Adjustment met this date with Robert Barach, Chairman, 
Sam Plaisted, Roger Blake and Martha Aquiar. 
 
Robert Barach opened the meeting at 7 PM. 
 
First on the agenda, the minutes of the May 7, 2009 meeting.  Roger Blake made a 
motion to approve the minutes of the May 7, 2009 Zoning Board of Adjustment 
meeting.  Martha Aguiar seconded the motion.  The Zoning Board of Adjustment 
Voted in affirmative, unanimously. 
 
Next on the agenda, the continued meeting of the Mad River Tavern variance 
application.  Mr. O’Neill, owner of the Mad River Tavern, wants to construct an Ice 
Cream Shop on his property at 377 NH RT 49.  The Zoning Board wanted 
information back from the state on the State Right of Way.  Mr. O’Neil and Charles 
Brosseau re-measured from the State Right of Way and the Town set back, and 
found with the new placement of the building he needed 13.50 feet.  Roger Blake 
made a motion to grant the variance of 13.50 feet for Mr. O’Neil, the owner of the  
Mad River Tavern.  Martha Aguiar seconded the motion.  The Zoning Board of 
Adjustment voted in affirmative, unanimously. 
 
The Zoning Board of Adjustment adjourned at 7:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
May Brosseau 
Zoning Board of Adjustment, Clerk. 
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